
 
      Friday 5th March  

Dear Parent/Carers,  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR FAMILIES RETURNING TO SCHOOL – SAFETY FOR EVERYONE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARRIVAL for Monday 8th is between 8:45 and 9:45 

 When the children return to school on Monday, we have allowed an hour to arrive.  This is 

because we need to ask a few COVID safety questions to every family returning to school for the 

first time since lockdown.  

 Choose a suitable time to arrive, bearing in mind there may be queues. Please be respectful to 

staff, we are trying our best in these difficult times. 

 We would like every pupil returning for the first time to be accompanied by ONE adult that can 

answer our few questions. We request that all adults wear a face covering. 

 

Please note, children who have been attending school throughout lockdown do not need to answer 

these questions. 

 

There will be a named staff asking the questions for each year group – please look for this person: 

 

Reception – Mr de Vine   Year 1 – Mrs Gibbons /Mrs Mason  

Year 2 – Miss Love/Miss Berry   Year 3 – Mrs Beech/Mr Reeves   

Year 4 – Mrs Wilkinson   Year 5 – Mrs Edwards/Mrs Powell 

Year 6 – Mr Worthington   Miss Yates will be available for individual pupils 

 

Scallywags Before and After School Families 

 

You will need to answer the same questions when returning to Scallywags Before and After School 

Club.  Please ensure an adult accompanies the children to the Scallywag door to answer these 

questions.        

 

A few reminders for returning to school on Monday 

 

 One-way system, enter through Pinfold Street gates , NO PARKING on Pinfold Street Extension 

between 8:00am and 9:30am and 2:30pm and 4pm. 

 REUSABLE DRINK BOTTLES – please provide your child with a drink 

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL IF A MEMBER OF YOUR  

HOUSEHOLD OR SUPPORT BUBBLE HAS TESTED POSITIVE FOR 

CORONAVIRUS WITHIN THE LAST 10 DAYS. 

Please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk or leave a message 

on the absence phone line to inform us of a positive test result. 

mailto:info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk


 
 DO NOT return any devices (laptops or iPads) this week – keep them at home 

 Children will need to wear their sports clothing on the following days: 

YEAR GROUP P.E Day 

Reception Mondays 

Year 1 Wednesday 

Year 2 Fridays 

Year 3 Wednesdays 

Year 4 Thursdays 

Year 5 Wednesday 

Year 6 Mondays 

 

World Book Day – Monday 8th March 

We are so excited to have the children back in school that we have delayed World Book Day so ALL 

children will enjoy the activities we have planned. 

Pinfold will celebrate World Book Day on Monday 8th March. Fancy dress is optional, but we ask that 

children wear outfits but not bring any props.   We hope this will provide the children with something 

exciting to come back to.   

 

HOME TIME – One adult to collect, please do not bring older siblings 

 

INFANT only Families (only have children in YR, 1 or2):  Your collection time is 3:00pm to 3:10pm.  

 

Families with children in INFANTS & JUNIORS: Your collection time is 3:10pm. 

 

JUNIOR children only (only have children in Y3,4,5 or 6): Your collection time is 3:20pm.  

 

 

We hope that all of our families are safe and well and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

We thank you for your support and efforts to keep everyone safe. 

 

 


